
South Asian University  
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Date: 25 July 2025 

 

Clarification on the Revised Merit List – PhD Mathematics Programme (Entrance Test Mode) 

Following the publication of the original merit list on 23rd June 2025 (9:00 pm), a technical error was 

identified in the Merit List of PhD Mathematics Programme during internal verification on the morning of 

25th June. The list was promptly withdrawn, the affected candidates were informed individually, and a 

revised merit list (through corrigendum) was published on the same day - prior to any fee payment by 

candidates. We deeply regret the inconvenience caused.  

South Asian University remains committed to conducting a fair, transparent, and regulation-compliant 

admission process. Measures are being taken to prevent such errors in future admission cycles. 

 

                                                                                                                                                                      Sd/- 

Director (A & E) 

 


